

January 31, 2019

Mr. Bob Keck 4931 E. Andora Dr. Phoenix, Arizona 85254

Dear Mr. Keck,

I am in receipt of your correspondence dated January 25, 2019, regarding the criminal case involving your family members. I have reviewed the report, and as I explained to you on the telephone, probable cause was established to submit charges to the County Attorney in this case. This case was submitted to the County Attorney on January 10, 2019, and all evidence subject to discovery rules was complied with on January 30, 2019.

If you have any further questions, please call Sergeant Lori Scott at 602-262-5032.

Sincerely,

JERI L.WILLIAMS
Police Chief

48 1289

LORI ANN SCOTT Administrative Sergeant Office of Administration

LS\7289\lori scott\out going letter\keck.doc